
From: Cochrane, Kari <kari.cochrane@vicpd.ca>  

Sent: April 29, 2021 12:46 PM 

To: Development Services email inquiries <DevelopmentServices@victoria.ca> 

Subject: New Liquor Retail Store Variance Application Received for 1609 Fort Street – DPV No. 00170 

Re: Liquor Retail Store Variance Application for 1609 Fort Street – DPV No. 00170 

I have reviewed the documents provided on the Development Tracker for 1609 Fort St. This application is for an 

expansion to an existing liquor retail store, that is situated within a business development site. The expectation is that 

this would have little to no change with respect to community safety. 

Kari 

 Sgt. Kari Cochrane 

Operational Planning 

Victoria Police Department 

850 Caledonia Avenue 

Victoria, BC, V8T 5J8 

T:250-995-7218 

C:250-882-3495  

kari.cochrane@vicpd.ca 

ATTACHMENT H


